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A GREAT LITTLE TOWN

PUBLIC NOTICE

TEMPORARY CLOSURE FOR MAINTENANCE
Dust Oil Application in Lower Wennerberg Park

Lower Wennerberg Park will be temporarily closed for scheduled maintenance and dust oil application to the
roadway between 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM on Thursday, June 14, 2018. Barricades will be placed with closure
information will be placed at the park.

For more information, questions or concerns, please contact Public Works Director Bryan Burnham at (503) 434-
2175. The City apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.
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